
CABINET (15.12.15) 

CABINET: 15 DECEMBER 2015 
 
ITEM 15 – NORTH HERTS LEISURE CENTRE (NHLC) - PARKING 
 
AMENDED RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
The current three recommendations will be replaced by two recommendations as follows: 
 
2.1  Agree to proceed with the car park improvement works at the Letchworth Rugby Club 

separately to the NHLC main project subject to: 
 

(a) the Council’s estimated contribution not to be funded from the council Capital 
programme but instead from profit share from the Leisure contracts; 
 

(b) the Strategic Director of Customer Services, in consultation with the Executive 
Member for Leisure, considering that the proposed scheme (including the 
associated documentation) under which the improvements are to be undertaken 
and the facilities made available for NHDC, can be achieved to their satisfaction; 
and 

 
2.2 In the event that the Strategic Director for Customer Services, in consultation with the 

Executive Member for Leisure, is not satisfied that the proposed scheme can be 
achieved, to revert back to the additional fifteen car park spaces for the NHLC 
project, if that project proceeds. 

 

 
 


